From: "Elisabeth W. Taylor" <ewt7ewt7@gmail.com>

To: Marie Krepelka <mkrepelka@town.arlington.ma.us>

Date: 02/02/2017 10:58 AM

Subject: Lisbet Taylor, Precinct 21: IN FAVOR of Arlington as "Sanctuary City"

HI Marie,

I am writing as a resident of Precinct 21 to register my support for Arlington becoming a "Sanctuary City." I also plan to attend the February 27th meeting to voice my support.

Best, Lisbet

Lisbet Taylor 781-643-1586

Dear Diane Hayon paces I am an Ambanees To 17 resident and I am concerned Diane Mahon about President Trump's 730 Mass Ave. executive order on immigration Anington MA 02476 I auk you to oppose his policy by making Arlington a Sanctuary town. I know You are voting soon on this and I ask you to approve this resolution. OZAZEDASON. ALEMINIA CHOMINIA MININA MININA

RECEIVED SELECTMEN'S OFFICE ARLINGTON, MA 02476

2017 FEB -2 AM 8: 30

Casey Gallagher 155 Massaehusetts Ave Apt 12 Arlington, MIA02474 285 anwary 2017

130 Massachusens Ave. Arlington, MAO2476

Dear Selectman Dan Dunn

Thank you for supporting the motion to make firlington a sanctuary Town despite threats from the President. As an Arlington resident, I support this motion and the move to make parlington a welcoming and non-discriminatory town.

Sincerely, Casey Gatlagher, Precinct 3

Dear Diane, Levin, Joe, Don't Steven, all my life. I'ved in Arlingto prouder to be an Arlington ian than When I saw that, you as a Board, unant monsly proposed a resolution for Arlington to become a "sanctuary Town! I appland your fir. leader ship & hope you will decide on approval-Bather than "talk about what you stand for " as Dan saggested, I hope you will be UPSTANDERS in the true sense of the Word & vote for approval. Heark gan for all you do nake Arlington the fine town-it is.

Fondly,

Elame Shea

Danielle Descoteaux <danie.descoteaux@gmail.com> From:

To: mkrepelka@town.arlington.ma.us

Date: 01/26/2017 03:02 PM

Subject: Thank you!

I was delighted to hear that the Board of Selectmen have voted to propose that Arlington be a sanctuary city.

I will be at the town spring meeting to voice my full-throated support of this. We need courageous lawmakers to stand up for the least among us and I'm proud to live in a town that can stand up for what's right.

So please pass along my thanks and looking forward to the spring meeting when I hope the act is passed.

All best, Danielle Descoteaux 83 Newport St

James Cooney <jamescooney20@yahoo.com> From:

"mkrepelka@town.arlington.ma.us" < mkrepelka@town.arlington.ma.us > To:

Date: 01/26/2017 01:54 PM

Subject: Arlington as sanctuary town

Dear Ms. Krepelka,

Hello. I'm a resident of Arlington (living at 5 Freeman Street), and I wanted to take a moment today to encourage the Board of Selectman to continue discussing and pursuing policies toward making Arlington a sanctuary town, and to oppose and resist President Trump's recent executive order to cut funding from sanctuary cities.

I was sorry to have missed the meeting last week where the warrant article was discussed, but I do hope to participate in any future public assemblies that address this critical issue.

Thank you for your service,

James Cooney

From: Betsy Singer <betsy@bbbcs.net> **To:** mkrepelka@town.arlington.ma.us

Date: 01/25/2017 09:31 PM

Subject: Support for Sanctuary town status

To the Board of Selectmen,

I would like to express my support for the proposal to include in the

Town Meeting Warrant making Arlington a sanctuary town for refugees. Let

us stand in solidarity with the city of Boston, and several other communities in Massachusetts.

Thank you, Elizabeth Singer 27 Elwern Rd Precinct 19

This email has been checked for viruses by Avast antivirus software. https://www.avast.com/antivirus